
 
 

MEMBERS OF BAROW PARISH COUNCIL ARE SUMMONED TO ATTEND A MEETING 
ON MONDAY 15TH JANUARY 2018 

AT BARROW PRIMARY SCHOOL COMMENCING 7.00PM 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. To receive apologies for absence and consider approval  
2. To receive declarations of interest 
3. To consider PACT issues (Police and Communities Together) with PCSO Katie Ferguson 
4. To adjourn the meeting for a period of public discussion 
5. To approve as a correct record the minutes of the meeting held on 13th November 2017 
6. To approve as a correct record the 2017/18 accounts to date and authorise payments  
7. To receive a report on planning applications relating to Barrow  
8. To consider the Lancashire County Council’s consultation on the expansion of Barrow Primary School 
9. To consider the Redrow Homes development off Whalley Road, including correspondence from 

residents regarding its impact on highway safety and public footpaths 
10. To consider highway issues, including correspondence from residents regarding potholes and 

overgrown hedges on Whalley Road  
11. To receive an update on the proposed sale of Barrow Lodge – Asset of Community Value 
12. To consider the installation of Christmas lights at Barrow Brook 
13. To receive an update on work recently completed at Barrow Playing Field and consider future works 
14. To consider Barrow’s entry into Lancashire’s Best Kept Village Competition 2018 
15. To consider the Parish Council’s recent meeting with Nigel Evans MP 
16. To consider attendance at the Parish Councils Liaison Committee meeting on 25th January 2018 
17. To receive a report from the Whalley, Wiswell and Barrow Joint Burial Committee from Cllrs Brown and 

McGregor 
18. To receive an update on: 

i. correspondence with LCC regarding measures to reduce the flood risk in the village 
ii. correspondence with LCC regarding HGV parking at Barrow Brook 

iii. correspondence with LCC regarding the installation of signage and road markings at Barrow 
Brook Enterprise Park, including the Eurogarages site 

iv. correspondence with RVBC regarding waste discharged by road sweeping vehicles 
v. correspondence with RVBC regarding Public Space Protection Orders  

vi. the installation of defibrillators in the village 
vii. repairs to the banking at Barrow Brook by Bloor Homes 

19. To confirm the date of the next meeting as Thursday 22nd March 2018 and consider invitations to other 
parties 

20. To consider any other business 
 
 
 
 

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE ALSO WELCOME TO ATTEND 
 

Mrs V Wilson, Clerk to Barrow Parish Council 


